HFC Committee

From: Lucas meyer <makawaomeyer@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 1:32 PM

To: HFC Committee

Cc: HFC Committee; Alice L. Lee; Keani N. Rawlins; Tasha A. Kama; Riki Hokama; Kelly King; Mike J.
Molina; Tamara A. Paltin; Shane M. Sinenci; Yukilei Sugimura

Subject: Feeding of feral cat colonies

To Whom it may concern,

Maui County Council Meambers , Representatives and Staff.

My Name is Lucas Meyer | am a 47 year old lifelong Maui Island resident. | am writing to have my voice heard regarding
the continued feeding of feral cat colonies in Maui County.

Although | am someone who likes Cats as house pets. | would like it to be known that | am in Support of efforts to
reduce the population of wild cats and the devastating effects they have had on our fragile ecosystems. | would like to
see enforcement of current laws in our park systems, beaches and wild spaces. | would like to see entrapment and
healing to occur for our island. The capture and termination of these invasive species needs to happen. Please hear my
voice when voting on this matter. Vote to bring these Cat Colonies to a end. Thank you and Aloha Lucas Meyer
makawaomeyer@gmail.com

Sent from my iPhone



